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Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee 

STAFF REPORT: JANUARY 14, 2025 

GALLUP PARK SIGN 

The sign has not been delivered. The sign will be installed this year, likely in the spring. Adam Fercho is 
leading this effort and is still on Parental Leave but will return later this month. I’ll have a better update 
for the February meeting. 

LESLIE SCIENCE & NATURE CENTER PLANTING 

The planting was delayed and will be planted this spring.  

UPCOMING ENGAGEMENT ACTIVITIES 

The table will be updated as events are added.  

Date Event Time Staffing 
May Huron River Days TBD TBD 
September Green Fair TBD TBD 
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